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Canberra region’s tourism industry set to celebrate their night of nights 

 

 

Members of the Canberra and Region Tourism industry are this week preparing for their glittering 

annual night of nights, the Canberra Region Tourism Awards. 

Held next Friday night, 17th November 2017, at the National Museum of Australia, the awards 

provide an opportunity to showcase the best of the region’s tourism operators as well as promote, 

encourage and reward tourism excellence. 

Entry to the awards was open to all businesses and suppliers to the Canberra Region tourism 

industry and a panel of judges has been busy working through the list of finalists over the past few 

months ahead of determining the winners who will be announced next Friday. 

There are limited tickets available for the Canberra Region Tourism Awards Gala Presentation. To 

book tickets, go to 

https://canberratourismawards.com.au/galapresentation/tickets/#/events/57394/73  

Each tourism business that wins their category on the night will then go on to compete at a national 

level at the Australian Tourism Awards to be held at Perth Stadium, Perth on Friday 23rd February 

2018.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
For more information, images or to arrange an interview, please contact Lauren 
Griffiths at Threesides on 0417 409 264 or lauren.griffiths@threesides.com.au   
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